Dear Parents/Guardians (Year 4),

As part of our Roald Dahl week your child has been selected to take partin an
exciting Quentin Blake ‘quirky characters’ workshop at the Laing Art Gallery on Thursday 27"
September from 1.00-2.30pm in the afternoon. The visit will be during school hours, children
should wear school uniform. As the weather is getting colder, a coat and sensible shoes will
be needed for the walk to and from the metro station.

The children will be exploring the Quentin Blake: ‘As Large As Life’ exhibition
through creative gallery games and will be creating their own wacky characters, using ink and
watercolours, to show the rest of the school.

As the workshop involves travelling on the metro and the cost of art materials the
amount required to take part is £2 per child. This cost has been subsided by the school
fund. If you would like your child to take part please return the slip below, and the £2, by
Monday 24™ September at the latest. Please also let your child’s teacher know if your child
is unable to go, as this would give another child, who wasn't selected, the chance to go.

Kind regards,

Miss Fowler

| give permission for my child........cccoeevevvnivnnneccnene Class.....cc....
To go on the visit to The Laing Art Gallery

THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION MUST BE GIVEN
Emergency Contact at time of trip (please print)



